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Confidentiality Policy
With reference to

Human Rights Act 1998

Data Protection Act 1998

Freedom of Information Act 2000
Introduction
Any information regarding your child or your family, given to a member of staff at The Montessori Place, either verbally or in writing, will be treated as confidential.

Parents will have access to their own child’s records but not to others. All documentation relating to your child is stored in a file accessible only by staff.
It is important that the adults working together in each community (i.e. Elementary, Children’s House or Infant Community) have a shared understanding of each child’s needs and will routinely discuss relevant aspects of each child’s development. However, information that is given to staff in one community about a child will not normally be discussed with staff in any other community, and vice versa.
If a member of staff has a concern that a child is being abused, they are required to inform the Designated Person for Child Protection, Rob Gueterbock.  Unless we believe there is an immediate risk to a child, we will always speak to a parent first before contacting an outside agency. We will however divulge confidential information to Social Services and to Ofsted if we have any concerns that a child is being abused. Please see our Safeguarding Policy for more information.
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